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USB RECTOR´S DECISION NO.2 ON THE ISSUE OF THE CURRENT DEVELOPMENT 
CORONAVIRUS OUTBREAK 

 
Students and employees of the USB who are now abroad are recommended to return 
to the Czech Republic. If they are returning from high-risk countries, they will be 
subjected to a 14-day quarantine in accordance with the Rector's Decision on the issue 
of the coronavirus outbreak of 2 March 2020.  
Students and employees of the USB will be informed about the recommendation to 
return to the Czech Republic by phone. There is also the 24/7 Emergency call line, +420 
702 027 176, and e-mail emergency@jcu.cz available. 
 
From the day of the declaration of the State of Emergency, all student and staff 
outgoing mobilities abroad are prohibited. Outgoing mobilities abroad which have 
already been approved or planned trips abroad have to be cancelled.  
 
At the same time, it is necessary to minimize domestic work trips of all employees. 
 
Incoming mobilities of foreign students and foreign workers are prohibited.  
 
Foreign students who are currently studying at the USB in the framework of short-
term mobility are advised to contact their home institution or embassy. 
 
This measure is valid until further notice. 
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In České Budějovice, March 13th 2020 


